
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 
 

Tel: 258487                                                                              5th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Here is some information for the remainder of this half term: 
 

   Children in Need 
We had an amazing amount of copper sent in for our ‘Pennies for Pudsey’ for 
Children in Need.  We raised a fantastic £161.34, so thank you very much 
for all your donations. 
 
                                           Christmas Bingo 

A massive thank you to the Friends of Northfield for organising a fabulous 
Christmas Bingo night. Thanks also to everyone who supported the event by 
attending the night and sending donations for the raffle/tombola.  We raised 

£703.12 and a good night was had by all. 
 

Pantomime Reminder 
If you have not sent in the consent form and payment for the Pantomime, on the 
afternoon of Monday 18th December, please can you do so as soon as possible.  
The children will not be able to go without your consent.  Spare forms are 
available at the office.  
 
                                                    Year 2 

Please do not forget to return the Year 2 consent form for the Wolds Gym 
visits in the New Year.  Again spare forms are available at the office.  
The Year 2 children will be walking down to the Junior School on the 
afternoon of Tuesday 12th December to watch their Christmas production.   
They will also be singing at The Limes on the morning of Tuesday 19th 

December. 
 

       Cake Sale 
Thank you for the donations for the Cake Sale.  We raised £50.00 and have 
bought Worry Monsters for each class. 

 

                          Christmas Concert 
The children will be watching a Christmas Concert by the Schools Music Service 
on the morning of Wednesday 20th December. 
 

 
Christmas Activity Afternoon 

Wednesday 20th December is our Christmas activities afternoon and the children 
are welcome to come to school in party clothes/non-uniform.  Please send in either 
crisps or wrapped biscuits to have during this session, thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Tel:258487


 
                                                  Magic Mike 
The children will be watching Magic Mike on the afternoon of Thursday 21st 
December, paid for by The Friends of Northfield.   
                               

                           Christmas Dinner 
                        Friday 22nd December. 

   
                       Roast Turkey served with 

a chipolata sausage, stuffing and gravy 
or Quorn Fillet, vegetarian sausage, stuffing and gravy 

 
roast and mashed potato 

broccoli and carrots 
 

Snowmen Ice Cream 
 

          Driffield Northfield App 
Download our new school app which is now available on either IOS or Android. 
We’ll use it to send notices, news, letters and photographs. 

 
                             Christmas Tree 
A huge thank you to Mole Country Stores, Driffield for donating another 
lovely Christmas Tree. We have put some photographs on the website and 
app of the School Council members decorating it on Monday. 
 

       Knitted Animals 
We have been given some knitted animals made by Mrs. Harmer’s mum and auntie 
to sell for School Funds.  They are £2.00 for the large ones, £1.00 for the smaller 
ones and are available from the office 
 

                                          Reminder 
Can we please ask that an adult informs us if your child is going home with 
someone else.  We cannot accept a child telling us for Safeguarding issue, thank 
you. 

 
            Christmas Production 

The tickets for our Christmas Production came home yesterday.  If you ordered 
any extra tickets you may collect them from the office, thank you.  The children 
are practising their lines, songs and dances and we are looking forward to 
seeing you there. 
 

 


